
MEMORIAL HIGHWAY CONSTRUCTION NEWSLETTER

Supporting Local - Keeping Safe - Staying Informed

MAY 13, 2025Traffic changes on 19th and 21st

Streets Southeast
As of today, 19th Street Southeast is officially open,

restoring a key east-west route in southeast Mandan!

Up next, 21st Street Southeast will temporarily close starting

Thursday, May 15, between Shoal Loop Southeast and 46th

Ave Southeast for storm sewer installation. Shoal Loop

Southeast will stay open. This closure is expected to last

about a month.

Drivers using the temporary roadway on 40th Ave

Southeast, please continue to slow down, follow signage,

and watch for flaggers and trucks.

🚦 Heads Up in the Construction Zone

One lane each direction with a center turn lane

Speed limit is 25 mph—no exceptions

Vehicles wider than 11ft? Plan ahead

21st Street Southeast closes May 15 from Shoal Loop

Southeast to 46th Ave Southeast

Flaggers are working. Trucks are moving. Please drive like

your family lives here.

🛍️ Businesses Are Open - Please Support Local!

Access may look different during construction, but all

businesses remain open.

 Thank you for shopping local!

🔗 Stay Connected

🌐 Project Info: dot.nd.gov/memorialhwy

 🚦 Traffic Updates: travel.dot.nd.gov or dial 511

 🏛️ City Updates: cityofmandan.com/mhp

DATES TO REMEMBER

May 15: Rockin’ at RoughRider - Roughrider 

               Harley-Davidson

May 17: Touch-A-Truck

May 25: Mandan High School Graduation

May 29: Action Motor Sports - Ride and Dine 

May 29: Raging Rivers Opening Day (Weather Permitting)

May 30: Dacotah Speedway - Military Appreciation Night

May 31: Classic Rock Coffee - Cars and Coffee

June 6-7: Buggies-n-Blues

Have inquiries concerning special assessments,

construction, or anything else? 


